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Speaker Notes

1 The Adelaide Hills dinner meetings are held on the 4th Wednesday of each month at the Belair Hotel, 141 Main Road, Blackwood.

2 The meeting time is 6.30 p.m. for a 7.00 p.m. prompt start.  If you can please arrive by 6.30 p.m. to meet members and check that any audio-visual needs are compatible.

3 As our guest speaker, your meal will be paid by the club.  Please notify us of any dietary requirements.

4 Prior to your presentation, a Zonta Club member will introduce you.

5 Presentations are usually given after the main course and some initial club business.  At mixed meetings where partners attend, namely the May Handover meeting and November Christmas meeting this may vary.

6 Presentations are preferred on a USB and hardcopies can be provided to the audience.

7 The audience is women working together to advance the status of women through service and advocacy projects at a local, national and international level.

8 Due to the requirements of club business, the time allotted to your presentation is  20 minutes plus 10 minutes for question
9 The Club President chairing the meeting will notify the presenter when they have 5 minutes left by signaling with their hand.

10 The presenter will be thanked by a Zonta Club member after their presentation.

11 Although you are most welcome to stay, the presenter can leave at their discretion after their presentation as Club business will continue.  

At least two weeks prior to your presentation, please email your contact person to our Club:

· A brief personal biography.  This can contain but does not have to be limited to the following information:  Qualification, Work Experience, Key Skills, Interests, Background information on presentation topic.

· Any equipment needs you have.  We will supply our own computer, but it is wise, if possible, to bring your own computer as well.

Many thanks for accepting our invitation to speak to our club members, we appreciate your time.
